1 June

[bookmark: _Hlk104898734]RSG proposals – voting open
Contractors should have received a unique link from takepart@cesvotes.com to allow them to vote on these proposals which will affect how community pharmacy is represented. More information on the voting process is here. You can read the proposals on the RSG website. 
Bank Holiday opening
The door poster for Cambridgeshire and Peterborough can be found here.
Palliative Care
Don’t forget that if you are unable to fill a palliative care rx you can signpost the patient or representative to a pharmacy that holds emergency stock. You can display this poster in a staff area as a reminder. More information is on the CCG website.
CD Alert
A female has attempted to obtain controlled drugs by impersonating a Dr. Gateway email GW3861 sent out to pharmacies this week has more information. 
Stronger for longer campaign
All pharmacies will receive 30 copies of the ‘super six’ leaflet to be handed out to patients. More information is here.
Useful training
Astra Zeneca – The growing need for earlier and proactive interventions in COPD
6:30pm 28 June 2022 at Holiday Inn Peterborough West, PE3 6SG.
To book your place contact Alex King - alex.king@astrazeneca.com or 07881 358950 

